
From: Mathew Goolsby
To: Koepsell, Arthur
Subject: Re: Belford 24 - 17 Form 2A Document #400287097, Vecta Oil and Gas
Date: Friday, June 08, 2012 3:11:13 PM

Arthur-

Ok. Do I need to do anything, or will you make the changes noted?

Mat

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 8, 2012, at 1:59 PM, "Koepsell, Arthur" <Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us>
wrote:

Matt,
 
The COGCC is reviewing the Form 2A (#400287097) for the Vecta Belford 24 - 17
location, located in the SESW Sec 17 T13S R47W Cheyenne County, Colorado.  The
COGCC requests the following changes regarding the data submitted on or attached
to the Form 2A prior to passing the Oil and Gas Location Assessment (OGLA).
 
 
Distance to surface water
 
Based on a review of aerial photos it appears that there is a surface water feature
approximately 1,580 feet east of the location.  The 2A should be amended to 1,580
feet.
 
Sensitive Area
 
Due to the presence of shallow groundwater the location is considered a sensitive
area.  The sensitive area tab has been changed to yes.
 
If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me.
 
Thanks,
 
Arthur
 
 
Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Oil & Gas Location Assessment Specialist
Southern Area
 
Oil and Gas Location Assessment
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Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln St. Suite 801
Denver Colorado 80203
Phone (303) 894-2100  ext. 5148
 


